
Important Reminder for BUS 498 Students 

Summer 2016 Exit Assessment Test 

 

 Summer 2016 BUS 498 students will be required to complete the Exit Assessment Test.   

 The Exit Assessment Test in Summer 2016 will be conducted online using a Google platform.  

 The Exit Assessment Test will take place in the week of June 19 - 23.  However, the test platform 

will only be available for select hours (to be announced) during this period.  The exact times (test 

window) will be announced later in a subsequent notice.   

 Students will access the test using a link to be furnished later.  This link will be made available on 

the week of June 12.  

 The test access code will be provided to BUS 498 instructors on the week of June 12.  Students 

will need to contact their BUS 498 instructor to get this test access code.   

The test window will be only available for a few select hours (to be announced later).   The student must 

complete this test within the specified hours and dates.  Students failing to do so would receive a zero for 

the exit assessment test. 

There will not be any make-up opportunity.  Technical support will not be 

provided.   


